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6808 Whittier Blvd.
Bethesda, Maryl and 20034

September 16, 1969

Dr• Hector Garcia
3024 Morgan
Corpus Christi, Texas

Dear Dr. Garcia:

It was indeed a pleasure to run into you at the
airport, and then to have the opportunity to fly to
Washington with you. I hope that all of your business
in Washington went well. It seems that we never have
the opportunity to get together here for one reason
or another, but mostly because I know you have a busy
schedule when you visit here. Well, Delfina and I are
still hoping to have you here at our house one of these
times when you come up with a little more time.

By the way, thanks a million for the tele gram you
sent to Stanford. You were very kind, and I am sure tha t
it will help tremendously. I really do not know what the
job is all about, but it won't hurt to find out.

With best persmal regards and good wishes.

.*---•, Sincerely.
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- C--Raymond Telles-

Ambassador
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